
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

FINANCIAL ACTION TASK FORCE ISSUES PUBLIC STATEMENT ON JU-
RISDICTION UNDER INCREASED MONITORING 

PN NO.22. 9 of 2020 

 

It is hereby notified for general information that on 21st February 2020, the Financial 
Action Taskforce (FATF) issued a public statement as a part of its on-going review of com-
pliance with the AML/CFT standards and has identified jurisdictions that have strategic 
AML/CFT deficiencies. FATF calls on these jurisdictions to complete their agreed action 
plans expeditiously and within the proposed timeframes. 

Licensees of the International Financial Services Commission (the “Commission”) should 
take account of these notices when reviewing their obligations under the Money Launder-
ing and Terrorism (Prevention) Act and in updating their AML/CFT policies and proce-
dures. The attention of all licensees of the Commission is called to the FATF Public State-
ment – February 2020. 

 

 

INTERNATIONAL FINANCIAL SERVICES COMMISSION 

10th December 2020 

http://www.fatf-gafi.org/publications/high-risk-and-other-monitored-jurisdictions/documents/increased-monitoring-february-2020.html
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